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November 19 2007

RE: Skyline Telephone
- EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

Compliance Filing WAC 480-120-414
Docket UT — 072149 .

Central Office Location:
Skyline Telephone

32 Wild Lupine Lane
Tonasket, WA 98855

Office Phone: 509-556-2111
Ofﬁce Fax: 509-556- 2262

Exchange Manager Robert Mann
Cell Number: 509-429-0513

- Main Office:
Skyline Telephone
P.0. Box 10
- 2205 Keithley Creek Rd.
- Midvale, Id-83645

Office phone: (208) 355-2580
Officc 800# 1-888-782-4680
 Office Fax: 1-208-355-2222

\x

Sincerely,




SERVICE DATE
NOV 14 2007

STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION.

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

November 13, 2007 “\2\}/

Registered Telecommunications Companies -

RE: Action Required by December 31, 2007
EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION

Compliance Filing WAC 480-120-414
Docket UT-072149

Dear Telecommunications Service Provider,

In order to enable effective response to natural, accidental or man-made disasters the
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission and the state Emergency

Management Division maintain duplicate lists of emergency contacts for certified
telecommunications providers. In reviewing our records we have found that there are a
number of companies that do not have current information on file as required by WAC
480-120-414 (see next page). Please take a few minutes to review your records and send
us a current emergency contact.

Our contact lists need to include facilities-based, non-facilities-based and resale carriers
alike: if you have customers in Washington we need to know how to reach the right
person in an emergency. Please make sure we have that information before December
31, 2007 at the latest.

We will be happy to answer questions or assist as needed. You can contact Rebecca
Beaton at 360.664.1287 or rbeaton@utc wa.gov.

Please refer to docket UT-072149 and send your current emergency contact information
electronically to: records@utc.wa.gov or by regular mail to: Executive Secretary,
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. - Attention: Record Center Docket
UT-072149, PO Box 47250, Olympla WA 98504-7250.




